6pm

Tallwood High School Classroom Next to Band Room

Present:

- Tim Rossettini, Director
- Renee McCroskey, President
- Jen Rossettini, 2nd Vice President
- Sandi Magic, Treasurer
- Rebecca Edwards, Secretary

Marching Band Season is March – December

- Uniforms to be cleaned will be picked up by parents after the concert. Once cleaned they will be integrated back into supply.
- Booster Room needs to be cleaned and re-organized
- Concession Stand needs to be deep cleaned and winterized
- Trees from the recent Show need to be stored in the back of the Band truck for now

Looking forward to next year

- Begin thinking about who wants to be in what position next year
 - Job descriptions
 - Planning for band camp
- By-laws committee
 - o Must have a draft by 04/01/19 General Membership Meeting
 - This allows a month for review and vote at the Spring Concert
- Fundraising
 - o Band fees paid
 - o Make sure all bills have been paid before offering the trip to the students
 - Other options besides NYC
 - BG/KD Entertainment information trip
 - o Selling Band Items from the container
 - Ross will mark what can and cannot be sold
 - July 1, 2019 we will receive the stipend from the city for purchase of new uniforms

Meeting was adjourned